@ BANK INDONESIA

No. 10/&7/DSM Jakarta, May 2& 2008

Mr. Ivo Havinga

Chief of the Economic Statistics Branch
United Nations Statistics Division

(sna @un.org)

Re: Comments on annex chapter 6 and chapter 20 of the Updated 1993 SNA

Dear Sir,

Concerning to IMF letter dated April 28, 2008, we would like to inform you
that Bank Indonesia has no substantive comments on the contents of both topics.

Thank you for allowing Bank Indonesia to participate in this work, we really
appreciate all great efforts on this matter, wishing it could be a substantial step
forward for the system of national accounts.

Sincerely yours,

DIRECTORATE OF ECONOMIC AND MONETARY STATISTIC
BANK INDONESIA

W

Triono Widodo
Director
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